


FCCLA is hosting a girls’ night for the 

middle school students from 3-7 pm. If 

any FCCLA member is interested in 

helping, please fill out the google form 

in your FACS classroom. If you have 

any questions please contact 

Alexandra Seubert, Jocelyn Inderhees, 

or Mrs. Osman.



French Club will be hosting their first December 

meet right after school in room 218 until 4pm! They 

will be learning about popular holiday traditions in 

France and French speaking countries. Then, they 

will be creating mini versions of "Bûche de Noël"! 

Madame White will post pictures on Twitter 

(#ECHSFrenchClub) and the "Bûche de Noël" with 

the most likes will win! They will announce the 

winner at the December 16th meet and the winner 

shall receive a holiday surprise! They can't wait to 

see you there! 



The Book Club 

meeting is after 

school in room 

113.



There will 

not be Art 

Club today.



#WatchSunmanDearborn


